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What we have been learning this week. 

 

• How to retell a story using props for `Whatever Next` which was our story focus this 

week. 

• To match the quantity of moon rocks to a given number. 

• Using their imaginations to make models using boxes, bottles, tubes etc. 

• Assembling different materials using a glue spreader. 

 

Thank you for bringing in different items beginning with ‘M’ this week, these have again 

provided excellent speaking opportunities in the classroom. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

                                      

 

 

Topic (Next 

week) 

Astronauts/ 

Rockets 
Maths – To recognise numbers 1-5. 

Literacy – To hear and say the initial sound R/r. 

Things to do at home 

 

• Can you please bring in an item that begins with ‘R’ and name this item at home.  

 

• Thank you for attending parents evening this week, if you have not yet attended 

please make an appointment with the nursery staff. 

 

• Please return your slips for our exciting Christmas workshops as soon as possible. 

 

• We will be releasing the passwords for your child’s online Learning Book in December, 

please return your completed return slip with your email address. 


